
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 
MEETING MINUTES 

July 16, 2013 
 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 
at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, July 16, 2013 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the BDP 
in attendance included Allan Nappen, Tony Lizell, and Jay Haenn. Also present:  Larry Gregan, 
Township Manager, Bruce Shoupe, Planning Director, Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township 
Manager, State Representative Todd Stephens and Alex from Rep. Stephen’s office.    Absent from the 
meeting were: William Jones, Larry Mastroieni, Stephen Nave, Kris Field, Bob Cole, Matt Roegner, 
Jack Fazio, and Jim Brusilovsky 
 
Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:49pm. 
 
June 2013 Minutes Approval:  No quorum- tabled until next meeting 
 
Public Comment:  None. 
 
New Business:   
State Representative Todd Stephens  

State Representative Todd Stephens attend the meeting and gave an update of what is happening 
in Harrisburg.  He also gave an update on the RACP grant for the Community Center and 
transportation projects in the area.   
 

Old Business:  None. 
 
Adjournment:   

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:50p.m.  The 
Committee will meet next on September 17, 2013. 


